
 

CITY OF GREENVILLE 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

Separate sealed bids for the VIRDEN SUBDIVISION SANITARY SEWER 

IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT (EPA SPAP Project No. XP-95476611) will be received by 

the City of Greenville, City Clerk’s Office, 340 Main St., Greenville, Mississippi, 38702 

(Phone No. 662-378-1551) until 2:00 p.m. (CST), Wednesday, June 17, 2015, and then at 

said office publicly opened and read aloud.  Bids will be tabulated and presented to City 

Council at its next regular meeting.  The general description of the work involves, but is not 

limited to: (a) rehabilitation of sewer mains using pipe bursting methods, (b) installation of 

new service laterals and clean-outs within the utility easements, (c) installation of precast 

manholes.   

 

The Bidding Documents may be obtained at W. L. Burle, Engineers, P.A., 111 South Walnut 

St., Greenville, Mississippi 38702, Phone Number 662-332-2619 upon payment of $100.00 

for each set (non-refundable). 

 

The City of Greenville reserves the right to waive any informality or to reject any or all bids.  

Contract award will be made to the responsible offerer whose proposal is most advantageous 

to the City of Greenville. 

 

The City of Greenville is an equal opportunity employer. 

 

No Bidder may withdraw his bid within 30 calendar days after the date of the bid opening. 

 

NOTE: PROJECT FUNDING GUIDELINES FROM ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

AGENCY SPECIAL APPROPRIATIONS GRANT REQUIRE ALL BIDDERS: 

 

MBE/WBE firms are encouraged to submit bids.  Bidders must comply with the 

following: the President’s Executive Order #11246 prohibiting discrimination in 

employment regarding race, color, creed, sex, or national origin; the President’s 

Executive Orders #12138 and #11625 regarding utilization of MBE/WBE firms; and 

the Civil Rights Act of 1964.  Bidders must certify that they do not or will not 

maintain or provide for their employees any facilities that are segregated on the basis 

of race, color, creed, or national origin. 

 

Dated this 8th day of May, 2015. 

 

/S/ Amelia D. Wicks, City Clerk 

 

Publication Dates: Sunday, May 17, 2015 

                         Sunday, May 24, 2015 

       




